UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

OFFICE OF THE
DEAN OF UNDERGRADUATES
BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA

4 - 2 5

March 23, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Department of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Miss Laura Titus, vice president of our student body, will be in Lawrence from March 31st to April 4th to attend a meeting of the National Independent Students' Association. If convenient, I would appreciate it if you would drop around and get acquainted with Miss Titus and show her some of the interesting spots in and around Lawrence.

With kindest regards to you and yours always, I am,

Yours very truly,

Brutus Hamilton

BH: IE

Assistant to the Dean